
 

 

 

 

25th August 2020 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

    BTEC Results – Friday 28th August 2020 

 

I am writing to inform you that Pearson, the exam board responsible for the grading of BTEC 

qualifications have announced that BTEC results will be in school on Friday 28th August 2020.  

 

The BTEC results will be available for collection by Y11 pupils 12-2pm. Pupils are asked to come to 

reception and to collect their envelope. If a pupil is unable to come into school, the results will be 

posted just after 2pm on Friday. 

 

Pupils will be expected follow health and safety requirements, to hand sanitise and social distance to 

reduce the risk of Covid-19 transmission. 

 

Once pupils have collected their envelope, they will leave the school site promptly. 

 

If you are holding an offer for a Sixth Form, college place or apprenticeship, please update the provider 

on the outcome of your BTEC results. If you have any queries regarding next steps, please contact our 

Careers Adviser, Ms K Patel on 07807 076531 

 

We wish our pupils good luck as they collect their BTEC results on Friday.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

M. Henshaw 
Mrs M. Henshaw 

Deputy Headteacher 


